
KATZIE PAC MINUTES 

MARCH 31/16 

7:00pm – 7:35pm 

 

IN ATTENDANCE 

Ross Brennan – Principal 

Ashley Bunting – PAC president 

Brooke Koffas – PAC vice president 

Kirsten Dinnell – PAC secretary 

Shawna Goodfellow –PAC  Treasurer 

Collen Gough – PAC Hot lunch 

Meg Smillie – PAC Hot lunch 

 

Jan/16 minutes approved by Christine Dixon and Nicole Kosick 

HOT LUNCH REPORT 

-reminder that if there are any issues with ordering hot lunch, parents are reminded to contact 

katziehotlunch@gmail.com 

-popcorn orders were extended by 1 day due to low order numbers 

-reminder to parents to mention Katzie Elementary at Cobs Bread when ordering 

TREASURY REPORT 

-gaming account has a total of $10,120.17 

-regular account has a total of $23,125.05 

-the school will now be requesting parents to reimburse the school for the bank fees incurred from NSF 

fees and returned cheques, fees will need to be paid before ordering for the next hot lunch will be 

allowed 

PRINCIPALS REPORT 

-running club starts on April 4 2016, weather permitting, parents will be notified by twitter if 

cancelled, or check on PAC Facebook page 

mailto:katziehotlunch@gmail.com


-Ready, Set, Learn will be in 2 weeks (date to be announced), parents encouraged to spread the 

word, last year had low numbers of children 

-grade 7’s will be rapping at The Bell Center tomorrow 

-grade 5’s basketball has started 

-possible growth to 800 children next year 

-we are expected to get 2 or 3 new portables next year, one is expected to be used for a fitness 

center as the gym is so crowded 

OLD BUSINESS 

-Reminder that the Food Truck Festival will be a community event, not a fund raiser, we are expecting 

big numbers, as Center Church had approximately 2000 people show up for their Easter community 

event 

WISHLIST 

-nothing at this time 

FUNDRAISING 

-money raised from the end of the year raffle will go towards a 3rd playground 

-new playground will cost $17,500 taxes and install included 

-raffle books to be sent home beginning of May 

-any unused raffle books MUST be returned to the school 

-prizes include, $1000 cash, IPad mini, and 1 year family membership to your choice between, 

Science World or The Aquarium 

NEW BUSINESS 

-please go and vote for the summer movies that The City of Surrey will be hosting on the school grounds 

this summer, voting can be done on city website 

 

Next PAC meeting to be held on May 03/16 @ 7pm 

 


